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The specially scheduled joint meeting of the Grand Junction City Council and the Grand 
Junction Planning Commission convened at 7:00 p.m. at Two Rivers Convention Center 
and was continued from February 22, 2000. 
 
Representing the Grand Junction City Council were Gene Kinsey (Mayor/Council 
President) and City Clerk Stephanie Nye. 
 
Mayor Kinsey announced that on February 22, 2000 the City Council and Planning 
Commission completed their review of the Zoning Code.  Therefore, the continuation of 
the meeting tonight is not necessary.  He was authorized by both the City Council and 
the Planning Commission to represent them tonight and announce the adoption of the 
Zoning Code on Tuesday, March 7, 2000, at Two Rivers Convention Center. 
 
Mayor Kinsey said additional input will still be taken by providing written comments or 
contacting the Grand Junction Community Development office until such time as the final 
hearing on the Code is conducted on Tuesday, March 7, 2000. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 
 
 
 
Stephanie Nye, CMC 
City Clerk 
 


